

Pinsent Masons LLP 1 Park Row LEEDS LS1 5AB Our Ref: FBB / CONV-09-R001

Please ask for: Anthony Winship

Ext: 267

E-mail: anthony.winship@ryedale.gov.uk

For the Attention of Matthew Baker

DX 723621 MALTON 2

28 September, 2015

Dear Sirs

Wentworth Street Car Park, Malton

Thank you for your letter of the 23 September 2015, which is in response to my letter of 22 September 2015.

In response to your numbered points;

- Your comments are noted. As previously stated in my letter to you of 17 June 2015 the Council fully understands its duties as to the content of exempt reports and will continue to address such matters in a suitably mindful manner.
- Noted.
- Your comments are noted; Members of the Committee will be presented with an Officer's Report. That report contains information which is considered to be relevant to the matter before the Committee. Members have previously been provided with information relating to WSCP, including the judgment of MJ Dove, through the Council's Planning Committee on 18 August 2015 and then Full Council on 3 September 2015.
- 4 Your client's position is noted.

A copy of your letter of 23 September 2015 was circulated to Members during the Committee proceedings on the night of the Committee.

Yours faithfully
Authorn Wulley

K A Winship Council Solicitor